
 
 
19 May 2015 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Bishop Wordsworth's School Grand Summer Draw 
 
This year's BWSPA Grand Summer Draw will take place on Wednesday 8 July.   
Each draw raises over £2,500 for the school so it's a major fundraiser for us.   Money 
raised goes towards the cost of much needed equipment for the boys at the school.   
 
Tickets for the draw will have been sent home via your son's school bag this week.  
Please search them out!  We will be sending 15 tickets home to you to sell to friends 
and family.  More tickets are available from the school Reception if needed.  
Completed stubs with payments (cash or cheque made payable to 'BWSPA') should 
be returned in the original envelope to your son's tutor or Reception by Monday 6 
July at the latest.   
 
We have some great prizes: £250 cash first prize, a Kindle Paper White for second 
prize and a Seasonal Summer Hamper as third prize. 
 
Additionally thanks to generous donations from local businesses and from parents at 
the school - we also have the following prizes in absolutely no particular order: 
 

• Entrance for two people to Salisbury Race Course for one of their summer 
events. 

• £50 worth of vouchers to spend at Bill's Restaurant in Salisbury 
• Tickets for a family of four to attend The Olympia Horse Show in London in 

December  
• A £25 Water Buffalo Meat Voucher from the farm shop in Broughton 

www.broughtonwaterbuffalo.co.uk  
• Two autographed copies of Tiff Needell's book 'Tiff Gear'  
• A 1-2 night midweek glamping break in a luxury 'Moon' or 'Butterfly' glamping 

pod (sleeps 2)  www.stonehengecampsite.co.uk  
• A bottle of whisky 
• Family entrance to the National Trust grounds and house at Kingston Lacy 
• A bottle of Champagne 
• A box of chocolates  

 
A huge 'Thank you' to all those who have donated prizes. 
 
And 'Thank you' all for supporting BWS and 'Good Luck in the Draw'. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
The BWSPA 


